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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome to the Summer term. Often a 
favourite time at primary school, it’s when we 
can get outside more and begin exciting end 
of year activities and events. As well as 
sports day, we have author visits, some 
educational trips and class assemblies to 
look forward to this term. Our children have 
been working very hard and showing great 
attitudes to learning since coming back after 
Easter, and we look forward to a great final 
term of the year. 
 
Year 6 SATs  

 
Our Year 6 pupils will be 
taking part in their SATs 
tests in just over a 
week’s time. These are 
KS2 tests that children all 

over the country will be taking at the same time. 
Results are passed to high schools and show 
how well we have prepared children for their 
future education.  They have worked incredibly 
hard, as have their teachers and we are very 
proud of them. Good luck Year 6, we know 
you can do it! 
 
VE Day Celebrations 
We are looking forward 
to celebrating the 80th 
annivesray of VE day 
street-party tsyle on 
Thursday 8th May. 
Children can wear red, 
white and blue themed clothes if they wish. 
Let’s hope the sun stays out so we can enjoy 
our dinner outside! 

 
Family Liason Officer  
This month we have 
welcomed a new member of 

staff, Miss Mowthorpe, to our team. Miss 
Mowthorpe will be woking with our children and 
families to support them in a nrage of areas, not 
just education. Please say hello if you meet her 
on the gates at the start and end of day. She 
will also be sharing her own newsletter to 
introduce herself further. 

 
 

Attendance 
April’s attendance 
was 92.36%.  
Our aim is 96%. 
Well done to class 
6B who had the best 
attendance in April at 96.65 %. 
Overall attendance for the school year so far is 
93.5%. 
 

Attendance is very 
important and missing 
just a few days of 
school can have an 

impact on the progress pupil’s make. Please 
support school by sending your child in on a 
regular basis. 
 
 

Here are some key dates for your diary 
this term: 
 
VE Day Celebrations: Thu 8th May 
Year 6 SATS: Mon 12th – Thu 15th May 
Reception Chester Zoo: Friday 23rd May 
School Closes: Friday 23rd May 
School Opens: Monday 2nd June 
KS2 Sports Day: Monday 23rd June 
Reception, Year 1, Year 2 Sports Day: 
Tuesday 24th June 
Move Up Day (to meet new teachers): 
Wed 2nd July 
Year 6 High School Transition Day: 
Wednesday Wed 2nd –  Fri 4th July 
Nursery to Reception Move Up Day 
‘Teddy Bears Picnic’: Wednesday 9th July 
School Closes for children: Fri 18th July  
 
Thank you 
Thank you for support so far this 
year. Your children continue to 
amaze us and I’m sure you are as 
proud of them as we are! 
 
Yours sincerely  
Miss Flint                  
 

 

St John’s Newsletter 
May  2025 

‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 
1 Corinthians 16:14 
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